Hi Folks,

At December's BAWSCA Policy Committee meeting, the CEO gave a very misleading presentation on the Bay Delta Plan and competing Voluntary Agreement. I'm working on a response, and hope to turn out a crowd to speak at next Thursday's online BAWSCA Board meeting. Perhaps you'd be willing to join me. The meeting will be on January 21 at 6:30pm, and there will be an opportunity for public comment at the beginning. The agenda isn't posted yet, but please let me know if you would like me to forward it to you when it's available.

To prep for the BAWSCA meeting, I'll be hosting a Zoom next Tuesday (1/19) at 1pm. Please let me know if you'd like to participate.

Also, the SFPUC will be hosting their second science workshop on February 5 from 2-5pm. Since SFPUC staff failed to present any science at the first workshop, they're being given a second chance to present on the Tuolumne River Voluntary Agreement. Please let me know if you would like me to send you details when they're available.

One last thing. A new documentary called **River's End** will become available this evening. It provides an insightful introduction to California's water management issues, as told through the voices of many leading water experts and some inspiring folks from communities that are directly affected by California water policy. Tickets for this film and others will be available from January 14-24 and at <a href="https://watch.eventive.org/wsff/play/5fa1e7f1c2324b01a3a6c0cb/5fb07de2a66224009408">https://watch.eventive.org/wsff/play/5fa1e7f1c2324b01a3a6c0cb/5fb07de2a66224009408</a> 83e1?m=1 Plus, there will be a panel discussion of the film with its creator and an all-star lineup of water experts on Saturday (1/16) at 6pm.

I hope to see you online soon.

-Peter

Peter Drekmeier Policy Director Tuolumne River Trust peter@tuolumne.org (415) 882-7252